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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays:7:00pm - Euchre 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ Oct. 4
th

 to Nov. 3
rd 

- Deer Contest Reg. 

+ October 21
st
 – Bridal Show 

+ October 22
nd

 – Municipal Election 

+ November 30
th

 - Hunting Awards Evening 

+ December 14
th

 – JOY Christmas Dinner 

 

PICTURES NEEDED 

We are putting together a photo album to 

show prospective renters how beautiful our 

hall looks when decorated. Many of you 

have held events at the Centre so if you have 

any pictures, we would really appreciate 

them. Call Marlyn at (613-735-5938). 

 

BAR MANAGEMENT HELP 

Looking for an enthusiastic, outgoing 

volunteer to help with bar management 

duties at the Rankin Recreation Centre. 

Contact Kevin Champ (613-281-0708) for 

more information. 

 

BRIDAL SHOW 

The Simply Elegance Bridal Show at RCRC 

is on October 21
st
 from 1:00-4:00pm, 

presented by the RCRC and Precious 

Memories Photography. Free to attend. For 

details contact Sarah LaBelle at 

preciousmemoriesbysarah@gmail.com. 

 

JOY CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Save the date of Friday, December 14
th

 for 

the annual Christmas Dinner.  Watch next 

month’s newsletter for more details. 

 

TRICK OR TREAT 

Calling all little ghosts and goblins. On 

Wednesday, October 31
st
 between 6:00pm 

and 8:00pm drop by the Rankin Centre to 

pick up a treat bag. Happy Halloween, see 

you then. 

 

 

APPLE EXTRAVAGANZA 

I would like to thank all those who helped 

prepare the apple items we had for sale at 

the extravaganza. There were many hours 

devoted to this and I certainly appreciated all 

the help and all the apples that were donated.  

Thank you one and all. This once again has 

been a very successful fundraiser. We still 

have some items left for purchase call me at 

(613-735-0224).  - Muriel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIG DEER CONTEST 

Register at Van's Pet Food (Thursday & 

Fridays and Saturdays 9:00am to 6:00pm). 

Register now until November 3
rd

. Cost is $5 

per hunter. Contest runs from November 5
th

 

to 18
th

. Last day to weigh in a deer will be 

November 18
th

 at 6:00pm. *Note: Van’s will 

be open for weigh ins the full two weeks of 

the contest*. Prizes for: Biggest Buck, 2nd 

Biggest Buck, Biggest Doe, Mystery weight 

for Buck, Mystery weight for Doe, First Doe 

weighed in over 100 lbs. and First Buck 

weighed in over 200 lbs. Each week, two 

hunter’s names registered, will be drawn for 

a prize. Call Sandra (613-732-3241). 
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HUNTING AWARDS EVENING 
We will be announcing the winners of the 

Big Deer Contest on Friday, November 30
th

 

at the RCRC Hunting Awards Evening from 

7:00-11:00pm. Admission is free. Prizes will 

be awarded at 8:00pm. The bar will be open 

and appetizers will be available. Hunter’s 

participant draws will be handed out drawn 

from those in attendance as well as door 

prizes and special draws. *A phone call or 

email to me, letting me know how many 

from your hunting gang & spouses will be 

attending the Awards Evening. It would be 

greatly appreciated for food preparation). 

Contact Sandra at (613-732-3241) or 

sandraandchrisj@hotmail.com 

 

DEER CONTEST PRIZE DONATION 
Any hunt camp or individual that would like 

to donate a prize for the big deer contest 

please call me and we can have a chat. Call 

Sandra at (613-732-3241) or email me 

sandraandchrisj@hotmail.com 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

We send Best Wishes to Nick Hoffman and 

Heather Sutherland who were united in 

marriage on September 15
th

, 2018.  

Congratulations. 

 

Best wishes to Nathan Nagora and Brittany 

Lance who became husband and wife on 

September 29
th

, 2018.  Congratulations. 

 

We also send congratulations to Holly and 

Lyle Johnstone (and big brother Jacob) on 

the birth of their son Emerson Johnstone. 

The 8lbs, 4oz bundle of joy was born on 

September 19
th

.  

 

 

SYMPATHY 

We send our sincere sympathy to Janet 

Reiche-Schoenfeldt (Kevin) and Scott 

(Brianne) and Jordan (Dayna) on the passing 

of Janet's mother, Marjorie Reiche, on 

September 25
th

, 2018.  May God bless you 

all at this difficult time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAINING AND LEARNING CENTRE 

The Training and Learning Centre offers 

FREE lifelong learning for people over 19 

years of age. We offer computer skills and 

upgrading in writing, reading, math and 

other short courses; in a welcoming and 

friendly environment; free assessment of 

your skills; in-class and online learning 

programs; information about other programs 

and services; up-to-date computer 

equipment and software; financial support 

for travel to eligible students. Classes are 

available in Eganville, Pikwakanagan and 

Barry's Bay. For more information, please 

call The Training & Learning Centre (613-

628-1720) or visit our website 

www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca. 
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